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Louise Starkey

From: Dave Goff <davegoff1946@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, 5 November 2019 6:20 PM

To: Louise Starkey

Subject: Catherine Hill Bay (Mod 7) - boundary changes

Hi Louise, 
 
There is an aspect of the above changes that I object to. It is the reference to a "shop" (singular). As I 
understand it, the original planning permission was for a number of small shops and this would be much 
more in keeping with the small building look and feel of the heritage village which this "shop" would 
overlook. 
 
Is it possible to get formal clarification that this modification to the planning will not allow a change from 
multiple small businesses to one large business?  
 

--  

Kind Regards - Dave Goff 

 

1, Northwood Road 
Catherine Hill Bay 
NSW 2281 
 


